
Kr C E Godshalk 
Superintendent 
M::>rton A.rbo1:etum 
Li.sle Illinois 

Dear Kr Godsha}k: 

December 12 , 1928. 

Your letter of December lOth is received, 

and I am. very glad to enclose the blueprint you 

made· of the roads and plantings at Ludington. 

Yours truly, 

B/E Secretary to Founder 


